from participating countries contributed to both increased awareness on their part of
the complexities of the economic problems that confront the international commu-
nity and the resolution of some of the differences that existed at the end of the con-
ference. We can learn from this experience.

I would underline, in conclusion, that all of us have a common interest in the health
of the world economy, especially in reducing unemployment and inflation inter-
nationally. Full economic health must be restored and maintained if the international
system and the economies of our countries are to increase their capacity to contribute
to economic and social development. Restoration of the health of the world economy
and greater equity in the international economic system are urgent goals, which, |
believe, are compatible. We must all work together to achieve them.
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